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THE BUILDING A SAFER FUTURE CHARTER 
 

DECLARATION OF COMMITMENT 

The Charter Commitments are a key mechanism to drive the culture change and action 

required to improve building safety by making improvements to current practice and 

behaviours and put safety first above all other factors. 

 
In signing this declaration your organisation will become a Registered Signatory to the 

Charter and in doing so, you are making a commitment to instil the spirit and commitment of 

the Charter across your organisation. 

 
The Charter Commitments 

 
Commitment 1 - Collaborate to spearhead culture change and be the voice of building 
safety across our sector. 
Commitment 2 - Be transparent in the interests of safety, sharing key information with 
residents, clients, contractors and statutory bodies in a useful and accessible manner in 
the design, construction and occupation phases of the process. 
Commitment 3 - Make safety a key factor of choice in who we work with, ensuring that 
building safety is placed at the centre of selection decisions without compromising quality 
or value for money. 
Commitment 4 - Ensure that the voices and safety of residents, visitors and employees 
are central in our decision making process. 
Commitment 5 - Set out and communicate clear responsibilities within our organisation 
and with our partners, ensuring everyone with a stake in the building during design, 
construction and occupation understands their role and has the time and resources they 
need to achieve and maintain building safety. 

 
 
I understand, and agree, that the status of Registered Signatory does not confer any rights 
to the use of the Building a Safer Future logo or brand identity. I understand that any internal 
or external communications about the organisation being a Registered Signatory or any 
aspect of the organisation in relation to the Building a Safer Future Charter will be done so in 
accordance with, and adhering to, these Guidelines. 
 
I further understand that as a Registered Signatory the organisation may not make any 
claims in relation to building safety as a result of this status, and that being a Registered 
Signatory of the Charter does not represent any endorsement of the organisations approach 
to building safety. 

 
I confirm the commitment of my organisation to the Building a Safer Future Charter. 
 
Signed: 

Signed: 

 
 
 

Amanda Long 
Date: 
Chief Executive 
Building a Safer Future 

Paul Hamer 
Date: 
Chief Executive 
Sir Robert McAlpine 

https://buildingasaferfuture.org.uk/branding-guidance/

